
  

 

4 June 2020 

 
 

Corporate Advisory Agreement with Capital H 
 

The Board of MCS Services Ltd is pleased to announce the appointment of Capital H 

Management as Corporate Adviser to assist with the next phase of growth for the Company. 

 

Capital H will assist with market engagement, strategic growth initiatives and identifying 

Merger & Acquisition opportunities, with a particular focus on the East Coast of Australia. 

 

No payment is being made for the corporate advisory services. As a large shareholder in 

MCS Services, Capital H will benefit from the increasing value of the company, ensuring 

incentives are aligned with all shareholders. 

 

The Board looks forward to working collaboratively with Capital H Management to execute 

on the Company’s growth plans.  

 

MCS Services CEO Paul Simmons said: “The Company has performed very well during the 

recent COVID19 crisis and this is an exciting step forward for the Company, with a 

determination to bring value to all shareholders.” 

  

 

 
PAUL R. SIMMONS 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 

MCS SERVICES LTD 

 

 

This announcement was authorised for release to the ASX by Mr Paul Simmons. 

 

For further information contact Mr Simmons on 0439 943 405 

 

 

About MCS Services 

 

MCS Services provides security services at major commercial property sites and retail shopping centres 

throughout the Perth metropolitan area and regional country areas of Western Australia. These security 

services include mobile patrols and response vehicle services. In addition, MCS provides electronic security 

services including the design, supply, installation and commissioning of security alarms, CCTV, biometric and 

access control systems to commercial, industrial and domestic sectors. 

 


